%), ACROPOLIS

Enlightening Wisdom

ACROPOLIS TECHNICAL CAMPUS, INDORE

We would like to acknowledge and appreciate the contribution of

SHRI VARUN KAPOOR  ips
Inspector General of Police

for enlightening our students through his
‘SANKALP’ THE CYBER AWARENESS CAMPAIGN
The institute immeasurably treasures the outstanding awareness
provided by him to our students and faculty members which will prove

fruitful in the making of *Cyber Aware Citizens of Tomorrow’.

Acropolis fraternity thanks him for his valuable contribution.
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